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31/08/2019  16:04:132019/3922/L COMMNT Fiona  Edwards 

(Mrs)

We strongly object to the proposed work to 5 Lyme Strret. This unadulterated listed building is a perfect 

example of a 2-bed Victorian villa and it is up to Camden planning dept to protect and preserve such buildings 

for future generations and not allow them to be vandalised. If the new owner genuinely needed more space 

why didn't he buy a bigger house instead of trying to destroy Camden's precious heritage?

  Yours faithfully, Fiona Edwards (secretary of 

Lyme Street Residents Association)
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